
VCF LP - General Update 
 
March 29, 2023 
 
Harvesting:  
AAA Logging Ltd. has finished harvesting blocks W32, W34 and W47 up the Westridge.  All wood hauled 
and done for winter season. 
 
Spaz has finished harvesting on block CV06 and has shut down operations on block CV01 located at 
11km.  This will be their start-up spot.  
 
Jerry Plummer has finished harvesting on block W31 up the West ridge.  All wood hauled and done for 
winter season. 
 
Dan Cuddeback has finished a small area in block W43.  This area had active douglas fir beetle the past 
couple years and we wanted to remove the infested trees before the next flight.  All wood hauled and 
done for winter season. 
 
Roads:  Quiet 
 
Bridges:  Quiet 
 
 
Planning/Other: 
Snowshoeing conditions are great.  We have a long list of blocks to recci.  Found so far: 
90ha of spruce balsam beyond 22km Westridge 
90ha of partial cut up Derek Road 
Layed out 55ha up Packsaddle (Block PS04) 
14ha of Sx/Bl pulp/sawlog mix at 7km Westridge 
20ha block south of Bike Park 
55ha of SxBl up Family Loop Road 
 
Woodlot:  Harvesting planned for this summer if possible. 
 
Forest Licence: 
CP 3 has been submitted and am now waiting on Simpcw FN Cultural Heritage assessments.   
CP 4 has been submitted.  Bocks up the Croyden and West Canoe. 
 
Sort Yard: 
Working on a deal to sell oversize spruce to Dunkley, Fuso and Music Spruce. 
Roughly 70 loads of oversize spruce and 70 loads of Carrier SPF and fir are in the yard. 
Hope to start shipping Dunkley wood April 3 and Carrier wood April 24. 
 
Silviculture:   
Quiet 


